
Public Input Requested! 

Gustavus Beach: 

Issue Identification 
 

We all love and use our beach. The Gustavus City Council is collaborating with the State of 

Alaska to take steps toward cooperatively managing the two tracts of land on the east and 

west side of the dock (Tract A and B in the map below). To ensure that we properly 

consider all the issues related to the beach, we are holding our first public hearing about this 

effort at the City of Gustavus General Meeting on December 11, 2017. A brief overview 

will be provided and public input to identify issues related to the management of these tracts 

will be welcomed. We will explore these issues in more detail at public hearings in the 

spring.   

 

 

Join Us at City Hall Monday, December 11, 2017 at 7:30pm  

(the General Meeting starts at 7, but this topic will not  

be addressed until 7:30 at the earliest)  


